
NOTICE OF PUBLIC DRAWING 

 
A public drawing will held Thursday, December 5 at 8:30 a.m. in the office of the Oklahoma 
State Election Board, State Capitol Building, Room G-28. The drawing will determine the order 
of candidate names on the ballot for the 2020 Presidential Preferential Primary. The drawing is 
open to the public. 

 


